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Airbus’ A330neo to fly to Mauritius

Airbus will fly its new A330neo aeroplane to Mauritius for the first time. The flight is part of the final phase of test flights
leading to the Type Certification of its latest mid-size widebody airliner.

The aircraft will arrive at 12.50am on 30 June at Sir-Seewoosagur-Ramgoolam International Airport (MRU) after a flight
from Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

The trip will mark the A330ne0's first time in Africa.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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